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Maintenance dredging work at Salina Bay 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that maintenance 

dredging will be carried out at Salina Bay. 

 

The dredging will be carried out within the area enclosed by the imaginary lines 

between the points A, B, C, D, and the intermediate coastline as shown hatched in 

magenta on the attached chart. 

 

The works will commence with immediate effect and will continue until further notice. 

 

The dredged material will be loaded onto the barge “Gold Dredger”, when full, the barge 

will depart from the area to dump the material at the dumping area off Valletta in 

approximate position: 

 

Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

   35º 55’.100   014º 34’.000 

 

Due to this work, all vessels within the mentioned area and any others which may 

obstruct the safe entry and exit from the dredging area, are to be removed while the 

dredging is being carried out.  

 

Mariners and owners of vessels are to navigate at very low speed (no wake) when 

navigating close to the area. They are to give way to the barge “Gold Dredger” and co-

operate with the contractor on site. 

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

  

Charts Affected: BA 211 

 




